

HOPE, LINE, & SINKER FISHING TOURNAMENT



Congratulations to our Lunker winners and Top 6 Teams of competitors from Sunday during our 4th Annual Hope, Line, and Sinker bass fishing tournament!



We want to thank Bass Nations of WV and all of the competitors for making this event a success! We always have such a great time and we hope to see everyone back again next year!

Tournament Results - Top Six:

- 1. Ed Powell and Luke Stewart with 11.5 lbs. and the Lunker at 2.83 pounds
- 2. Brian Stephenson & Andy Waugh: 10.9 lbs.
- 3. Aiden Crockett and Eli Milam: 9.91 lbs.
- 4. Josh Milam and Johnny Crockett: 9.68 lbs.
- 5. Tyler Webb and Chris Ellis: 9.44 lbs.



Children's Home Society would like to congratulate the following employees on achieving promotions at the recent BSS meeting!

Lavetta Frye – BSS3

June Montgomery Harless Children's Shelter

Destiny Jarvis - BSS2

Hovah Hall Underwood Children's Home

Kat Patrella - BSS2

So. WV Exceptional Youth Emergency Shelter

Nicholas Perdue – BSS2

Davis Child Shelter

Lillie Andrus - Admin Assist/BSS2

David Child Shelter

SPECIAL THANKS



GFWC Parkersburg member Angie Davis Sharp along with her family and friend Dixie Farhatt provided materials and built this stunning table for asd-

the Gustke Shelter! Dixie attended the murder mystery dinner where she heard there was a need for a large kitchen table. She reached out to Angela offering to donate the monies for supplies. Angela and her husband got to work and built this amazing family style table!



Give Local MOV 2024 has come to a close, and we would like to say "thank you" to all our donors who gave so generously to us, to those who shared or made their own posts, and to everyone who helped spread the word to help us raise funds for our Capital Campaign. YOU raised \$10,245 for Children's Home Society of WV - Parkersburg, which will help us continue renovating our new home, the former Worthington Elementary School!

Anothing huge thank-you to our anonymous donor who generously hosted a private challenge and donated an extra \$300 once we reached \$5,000! Your support is truly appreciated! Also, We could not do this without our amazing staff who helped make this all possible!

PARKERSBURG FAIRY TALE BALL

The Parkersburg Art Center was the venue for the 2024 Fairy Tale Ball, it was definitely a happily ever after event supporting the work of our Parkersburg foster care program.



Angela Hatfield, Supervisor and her staff and volunteers raised nearly \$8,000. With 189 in attendance, it made for an evening of enchantment.



Each table had fairy tale themed center pieces and they had a lot of great auction items to bid on. A community engagement event that everyone looks forward to annually.



